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Announcement

During the 2024 legislative session, the Utah Legislature passed H.B. 43, Charitable Solicitations Act Amendments. Effective May 1, 2024, charitable
organizations are no longer required to submit an annual registration with the Utah Division of Consumer Protection. You DO NOT need a registration from
the Division of Consumer Protection to solicit in the state of Utah.

However, beginning January 1, 2025, under the new law, certain charities will be required to upload their most recent IRS Form 990 with the Utah Division of

Corporations and Commercial Code as part of the corporation's filing process. More information on the charities this will affect will be available on our
website later this year.

Please check back periodically on our website as well as Utah Division of Corporations and Commercial Code for updates that may impact your charitable
organization.



